
$2,000 Benefit for First Year Students 
 

All New Brunswick students enrolled for the first time at a university and who are 
attending a provincially funded New Brunswick university are eligible for a one-
time benefit of $2,000. This program is administered by the Department of 
Finance. For more information on the eligibility criteria, you can visit the 
Department of Finance Website at www.gnb.ca (keyword: Finance). 
 


